
Closing Event for the 40-day Mobilization period 2014 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

It's with great pleasure we let you know that those brothers and sisters that participated in the summer 
mobilization (31 of July to 6 of September) have completed their investment in respective cities and missions and 
were brought together for the final event at the National Training Center in Mullet, Tirana on September 6.  

Most of them came to the Training Center on the 3rd 09 with their guests participating at the 4-day DP workshop.  

  

 

After the conclusion of the workshop at noon, on September 6, in the afternoon we had experience sharing from 
mobilization participants.  It was a real pleasure to hear and be part of their experiences during those days.  

  

Many of them said that it was the first time they were practising and feeling the value of formula course that True 
Parents have left us in legacy; how they felt the heart of Heavenly Parent and True Parents. Moreover some of 
them have resolved to begin a full-time mission.  



           

  

On this occassion we'd like to thank all those brothers and sisters who participated in the mobilization and 
especially those from Czech Republic and those Japanese missionaries that will invest in Albania for one year.  

  

 
 

Report by FFWPU Albania HQ  


